Appendix V

DocuSign Envelope ID: 6E10A6C0-6694-4BC7-B950-8E37D3E53739

Town of Niagara on the Lake October 23, 2023
Attention: Denise Horne

Demolition of addition to Original House
134 Victoria Street.

Dear Denise,

In accordance with Section 27(3) of the Ontario Heritage Act (OHA), we are providing formal
written notice of David and Joanne Jones (owners January 8) and current owners Sandra
Hodson Swayze and Christopher Swayze (POA's for Allan Gary Swayze) intent to demolish the
rear addition and detached accessory building at 134 Victoria Street in the Town of Niagara-on-
the-Lake.

As per the OHA, we understand that 60-days’ notice is required.

The intention of the new owners is to raise the existing building to place a new foundation and

repair and renovate the original structure. Subsequently, it is their intention is to apply for a
building permit to add a new addition to the original structure.

Signed by Current Owners and New Owners (as of January 8',2024)
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